
 
16 June 2021 - Names of submitters in this batch  
 
Please see the following names of people who have submitted an application as part of the early 
works for AWM. If you’d like your submission published, please contact WAconsultation@nca.gov.au  
 
Submissions published on the NCA website on 16 June: 
Valerie Baxter 
Rachael Eggins 
Terry Fewtrell 
Rosie Yuille 
 


